
  

Public Hearing Notice 

Sufficiency of Instructional Materials and  

Textbook and Instructional Materials Incentive Act 

Thursday, September 7, 2017 

6:30 p.m.  

Robla School District Boardroom 

5200 Marysville Blvd., Sacramento, California 

In accordance with California Education Code Section 60119 and California Code 

of Regulations, Title 5, Section 9531(c), the Robla School District Governing Board 

will hold an annual public hearing and adopt a resolution stating whether each 

pupil in the district has, or will have prior to the end of that year, sufficient 

textbooks or instructional materials in each subject consistent with the content 

and cycles of the curriculum framework adopted by the State Board of Education. 

Parents, teachers, members of the community and bargaining unit leaders are 

encouraged to attend and provide input. If you need additional information about 

this public hearing, please call the Superintendent’s Office at 649-5248. 

 

Posted on:  August 28, 2017 

Posted at:  District Office  
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   District Website 


